
March 2022 Newsletter 

8516 Athabasca St. S.E., Calgary, AB, T2H 1S1 

Office Hours: Tuesday to Friday 10 am -1 p.m. 

P: 403-252-1620.email: office@mcdunited.com   

www.mcdunited.com  

Barrie Clayton updated us on 

our new renter and Tara 

Jorgensen (sabbatical leave 

lead) provide us with 

information on Rev. Joanne’s 

sabbatical leave (May – 

July).  

 We are still looking for 

volunteers to fill council 

positions

At McDougall’s Annual 

General Meeting on February 

27, Council Co-chair, Joanne 

Pritchard, acknowledged 

volunteers who will be 

stepping down from their 

Council positions at this time 

including: Esther Peterson, 

Karen Chow and Tara 

Jorgensen. 

Camp Kasota is Back 

Family Camp is happening 
this year at Camp Kasota on 
June 3 - 5, 2022. 

Limited cabins are available, 
please sign up early to avoid 
disappointment. 

Registration closes May 31, 

2022 at 12:00 pm

http://www.mcdunited.com
https://tithe.ly/event-registration/#/5118678
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There are still a few Eat. 
Think. Play. Sessions left. 

 

Call the office to register. 

Starting on March 10, we are 

doing a book study for “No 

Cure For Being Human”. 

 

Call the office to sign up. 

 

Books are available to 

purchase through the office 

for $20

Join us on Saturday, April 9 
from 4-6 pm 

We will be doing an Easter 
craft, egg hunt and enjoying 

some burgers and fries. 

Call the office to register

http://www.mcdunited.com

